
From: Matt Rich [matt@ward43.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2013 3:59 PM 
To: Ahmad, Amer; Berlin, Steve 

Subject: Special Olympics Gift 

Dear Comptroller Ahmad and Steve:  
 
The Chicago chapter of the Special Olympics provided a box of cookies to our office 
today in connection with our support of the Polar Bear Plunge. We accept the cookies 
on behalf of the City of Chicago and will make them available to all visitors of the 43rd 
Ward. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Matt 
 
 
--  
Matt Rich 
43rd Ward Office 
 


